
 

 

 "Don’t let anyone look down on you because you are young, 

but set an example for the believers in speech, in conduct, in 

love, in faith and in purity."  1 Timothy 4:12 
 

 

                                    
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

10:00 am -  

Combined Worship via Facebook Live 
For the next few weeks we will be worshipping together virtually. Please 
join us on our Facebook page at 10:00am on Sunday mornings for a com-
bined worship experience. Please feel free to follow along with the songs, 

scripture and message as it is presented.  
If you have any prayer requests please submit them into our office via 

email to sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com or via phone 754-2783. 
___________________________________________

Message: “Congrats Grads” 
Scripture: Acts 13:1-14:28 

MAY 17, 2020 

 

• There will be NO events happening at church during this time.  
• Church hours are limited to 7am-2pm Monday-Thursday. 
• Church access is limited to the entry by the church offices. Please re-

frain from entering other areas past the closed door by the nursery. 
• Secretary’s Office is only open on Mondays 
• Mailboxes have been emptied of their contents 
• A limited number of bulletins, newsletters and other items have been 

placed on a table by the office door. If you have the option, please vis-
it our website for the weekly bulletin and monthly newsletter. 

• Offering donations can be simply slid under the office door or 
mailed to church (1010 6th Street, Sibley, IA 51249) for your 
convenience. Thank you for your donations...they are greatly 
appreciated and needed. 



 

 

Offerings for May 10, 2020: General Fund-$6825; Benevolent Fund-$410; 
Building Fund-$0; My Day Hope Haven-$100; HS Remnant: $100. Attendance: 
No Physical Services. Special Offering for May is Summer Lunch Program.  

Visit FRC’s Mini Library between 7:30 AM and 2:00 PM Monday through 
Thursday to check out a book  

 

Faith in Action for May is collecting items for the Upper Des Moines Food Pan-
try. Let’s help fill up the pantry! Any non perishable food is welcome. Donations 
can be dropped off in the box by the offices. Thank you for sharing!! 
 

First Reformed church has decided to help cover the cost of the “Camp-in-a-
box” being offered to registered Inspiration Hills Campers. FRC will pay $50 of 
the cost of the box. If you have prepaid for the box, please contact Inspiration 
Hills at jenny@inspirationhills.org to let them know to bill FRC for $50 of the 
box cost. 

 

Congratulations!! 
Congratulations to our 2020 High School and College Graduates!  

 

High School Graduates: 
 Dalten Bremer, Lydia Buysman, Faye Carda, Jenny Cuadros, Clint Henrichs, 

Ashilyn Hulstein, Natalie Klaassen, Lizzy Wynia and Andrew Zylstra. 
 

College Graduates:  
 Kailey Bruxvoort graduated from the University of South Dakota with a 

Bachelors Degree in Social Work & a minor in Sociology. She plans to find a 
job in the Social Work related field.  

 Lars Ackerman graduated from STI of Sioux Falls with a degree in Sports 
Turf Management. He has accepted a job at Minnehaha Country Club in 
Sioux Falls.  

 Josh Lucas graduated last October from Grand Canyon University with a 
Bachelor's of Arts in Christian Studies.  

 Britta Harberts will be graduating from SDSU College of Nursing in Au-
gust.  She has accepted a position in Sioux Falls, South Dakota, at Sanford 
on the Cardiology floor.  

 Colby Wagenaar graduated from South Dakota State University with an Ag 
Science degree, with minors in Ag Business, Animal Science, and Ag Mar-
keting. He will be working at Big Gain starting May 18. 

 
 

Luke Schouten, Lead Pastor 
lukesfrc@gmail.com 

920-889-3911 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com M-F 9:30-2 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 
Hours: Mon, Thurs., Fri. 8am –1 pm 

Office is closed on Tues & Wed 
 

***All bulletin announcements are due in 
the church office by Wednesday noon. 

Bulletins are printed on  
Thursday morning.*** 

If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten,  
920-889-3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783).   
Remember, we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC 
 permission to do so. If you have a prayer request you would like  
included, please contact the office.  

• Pray for those in assisted living: Gaylord Kruger, Ethel Jurgens and Geneva Wissink  

• Pray for our nursing home residents: Margaret Calsbeek, Dutch Kruger, and Harold 
Schram. 

• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist-
Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and Jane Van Es. 

 

In Our Prayers 
Continued prayers for Ray and Ellen Schram as Ray continues to fight his battle 
with cancer. Pray for comfort and healing for Ray. 

 

Words of Thanks 
Thank you so much for the delicious homemade goodies! If lifed me up during 
a very stressful week. Thank you for being the “hands and feet” of Jesus. 

~~Donna Bootsma, Purchasing Director ORHC 


